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Green for Grenfell  

On June 15
th

, t he day  following  the anniversary of Grenfell Tower 

Fire, we are invi ting all the children to g o Green For Grenfel l. This  

is intended as both an act of remembrance for the 72  who died 

(including at least 18 children) and a celebration of the  

community spirit  which rose in response to the tragedy. Weõd love 

to invite everyone to wear something green alongside other 

Cornish schools and  turn Cornish schools gree n in 

solidarity:  Cornwall to Kensington, we  stand together ! 

 

Cornwallõs special role 

Through the charity,  Cornwall Hugs Grenfell, Cornwall has played 

a very special part in welcoming nearly 200 survivors, bereaved 

and firefighters for respite holidays. More are coming this 

Summer. Over 1000 people in Cornwall,  including many children, 

have been involved in the welcome, including businesses like The 

Eden Project and organisations like  the  RNLI and Cornwall Fir e 

and Rescue Services.  

This  is not a fund -raising initiative but one of awareness and 

solidarity. Grenfell Tower Fire will be constantly in the media in 

the coming months  during  the enqui ry.  

For more information about Cornwall Hugs Grenfell, please go 

to:  www.cornwallhugsgr enfell.org/news  

 

 

Child Safety Week  

This week is Child Safety Week.  The Child Accident Prevention 

Trust (CAPT) have produced an extremely useful Guide for Parents 

which we have attached to this newsletter.  You can find a link to 

the CAPT website at https://www.capt.org.uk/csw -parents  

 

 

 

http://www.cornwallhugsgrenfell.org/news
https://www.capt.org.uk/csw-parents


Term dates for september  

Our Autumn term will begin on 4
th

 September for those children 

that are returning to us for another academic year.   

 

 

Family Music Day  

We are excited to announce we will be holding a Family Music Day 

on 27th June to celebrate the music project we have been doing 

with the Cornwall Music Service Trust and to showcase the music 

skills of all the children.   In the morning we will be inviting 

families to join in with some organised musical activities with the 

children.  Timings to be confirmed at a later date.   In the 

afternoon we will be hosting a variety  of live music events in the 

garden for all the children to enjoy and join in with.   If any 

parents or family members have any musical talents,  please let us 

know if you wo uld be happy to come and play to the children (any 

skill level is fine ð just come a nd have a go!)  

 

 

 

TRLC Award Ceremony  

The annual Truro and Roseland Learning 

Community awards ceremony is being held on 

14
th

 June 201 8 at 7 pm in Truro Cathedral.  This 

evening event brings children from schools 

across Truro and Roseland together to celebrate 

their exceptional achievements and endeavours .  

It has been the custom at this event that our 

children from the nursery open the ceremony by presenting all 

the Headteachers with a flower buttonhole.  We would love to 

have some of our children wit h us again this year.  Please speak 

to Mrs Jago or Mrs Jacobs if you would like your child to take part.  

 

 

 

Challenge  

To prepare for our exciting music day, please talk to your child 

about your favourite piece of music and let them listen to it.  It 

could be a pop song or a classical piece!  We would love to hear 

about your choices and if you could actually play it on an  

instrument, we  would love yo u to join in with our music day . 



Open Sessions  

Each term we open the nursery for parents to come and spend 

some time with their child and see what happens in a nursery 

session.  This term, our open sessions will be on Tuesday 19
th

 

June  from 2.30pm ð 3.30pm  and Wednesday 20
th

 June 8.45am ð 

9.45am . You a re welcome to stay for all or part of this time and 

Iõm sure your child will be delighted to show you their favourite 

areas of the nursery and share experiences with you.  Your childõs 

Learning Journey will also be available for you to look at.  There is 

no need to book to attend these sessions.  We very much look 

forward to welcoming you.  

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

 

Singing  ðThursday  

We would like to invite parents, carers, grandparents 

or friends to come and join us for some singing 

and/or a story.  You are welcome to come and join 

your child for the last part of the session. You can 

drop in (no need to book) on a Thursday  at 11.20am  or 3.10pm . 

Just come along to the reception area. Donõt worry if your child 

does not attend on a Thursday ð we will be changing the day as 

the year goes on! I am sure the children would love to sh are this 

special time with you.  Siblings are welcome to attend the singing 

sessions however we ask that they remain with you at all times.  

We also ask that any mobile phones are switched off before 

entering the nursery classrooms for singing.  

Date   Event  

15
th

 June  Go Green for Grenfell  

19
th

 June  Open Sessions PM  

20
th

 June  Open Sessions AM  

23
rd

 July  Break Up for Summer Holiday  

4
th

 September  Existing children return to school  
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